
 
Parents and Visitors to King Elementary 

 
 No volunteers or visitors are allowed in the building at the moment.   

This includes not allowing visitors in for lunch. 
 

If you need to meet with a teacher please schedule an appointment ahead of time. 
 

We look forward to the day when we will allow visitors back in the building.  

 

End of the Day  

Messages for Students: 
(Please honor our hours and keep your child(ren) in school all 

day) 
 

Please call the office BEFORE 3:00 pm. 
 

There will be NO early checkout after  

3:00 pm! 

 
We have a few yearbooks left from last year!  

ONLY $5!!  
First come, first serve, exact cash or checks payable to King, 

sorry no credit cards. Available in the front office. 
Get one before they are gone!  

Fire Prevention Week October 4-10 REMIND Information 
 

All school announcements are sent through  
REMIND from Mrs. Bentley or Mrs. Krieg.  
If you have any questions about the new   
announcements, please call the school at   
719-391-3455 as the responses are not moni-
tored through REMIND. 
 
REMIND instructions to assist parents in us-
ing the app can be found on King.wsd3.org at 
the bottom of the site under King News or 
use this link:  https://king.wsd3.org/king-
news/selected-news/~board/king-
elementary/post/need-help-with-remind 


